[bookmark: _GoBack]ELECTRONIC DEVICES POLICY (DAY CAMP)
While technology and electronics remain an important part of today’s fast-paced society, we ask that you support us in viewing your child’s time at Woodstock Rec Day Camp as a “break” from technology.
All campers are asked to leave all electronics (iPods, kindles, cell phones, etc) at home. We know that because our campers will be “unplugged” they will be more available to experience all that Day Camp has to offer.
To reiterate, we are, as strongly as possible, asking you to have your children leave this equipment at home. However, if a device is brought to camp and we are made aware of this we will lock in in the office until the end of the day.  Woodstock Rec Center CANNOT AND WILL NOT BE RESPONSIBLE, FOR ANY REASON, FOR THE LOSS OR DAMAGE TO YOUR CHILDREN’S ELECTRONIC EQUIPMENT including but not limited to cell phones, laptops, tablets, kindles, cords and chargers etc.    
We all are looking forward to a fun-filled and productive summer! 
We appreciate your cooperation.

